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Dear APW Parents:

	We hope this letter finds you well and ready for another amazing school year! The backpack program at APW will be resuming this fall. For those who are unfamiliar with our program, it provides food for students for weekends and vacations. The food we provide will be sent home at the end of each week in bags provided by the school. 
	
In order to participate in the backpack program, we need parental consent by filling out the google form. 
https://forms.gle/Emxeao4PDNXfCP229
                   OR You can also scan the QR code below to access the form.
 
	If you have questions about this program, please call Michelle Dye or Trisha Kling at 625-5222.
	Have a great rest of your summer vacation! We are looking forward to another successful year!
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Sincerely, 

Michelle Dye and Trisha Kling
APW Backpack Coordinators
Scan for direct link
 to the form to sign up.
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